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Things to remember in Year Five: 
PE remains on a THURSDAY AFTERNOON. Children will need to come in in 

their PE kits in the morning. If there are any issues stopping your 
child from doing PE please get in touch via dojo or at the gate in the 
morning. 

Children will get homework as and when required—this will either be 
individual for something they haven’t quite got the hang of, or for 
the whole class for a research topic. Children should however be 
accessing TTrockstars and reading independently wherever possible
—15 minutes a day makes a huge difference! 

New reading books are given whenever required—children should be 
recording their progress in their reading records, which will be 
checked by Y5 staff. 

If you have any issues with any of the above or would like to discuss any other 
school issue, I am available on classdojo! 

Learning in Year Five: 
In Literacy: We will be attempting a range of fiction and non-fiction texts, 

including information texts, diary entries, and discussion texts examining 

a range of opinions. 
In guided reading: We will continue to use Assessment Domains to develop our 

love of reading systematically, and will be focusing on a variety of fiction 
and non-fiction texts to support our learning in other topics.

In numeracy:This Term will be heavily focused on Shape and Geometry – 
this will include position and movement, area and different styles of 
measurement

In Topic: Our topic this term is ‘Magical Monarchs’. We will be examining rulers 
throughout history, comparing them and what they had to face and 
govern through! 

The doors open at 8:45 and will close at 8:55— learning begins straight 
away in Y5 and missing this 10 minutes is an hour of learning lost a 
week! Please make sure your child is in in good time! 
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